DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
MEMORANDUM NO. 20-007

TO: Whom it may concern -
FROM: Andrew Mack, Director of Public Works & EngineeringA m

DATE: April 3, 2020

RE: Essential Vendor

Advanced Roofing
REF: 1950 NW 22nd St
) Ft Lauderdale FL 33311

Please accept this memo as documentation that the above referenced vendor is an essential
vendor who provide services to the City of Boynton Beach Facilities and Streets Maintenance
Division.

The above vendor provides contractual services to the City of Boynton Beach, which is vital to
the operation of the City of Boynton Beach Public Works Facilities and Streets Divisions.

If you have any questions or need to speak with someone regarding this vendor, you can contact
me on my cell phone at 561.797.6628.

Thank you.

cc: Colin Groff, Assistant City Manager

C:\Users\arencibiaa\AppData\Local\MicrosoftWindows\Temporary  Internet  Files\Content.Qutiook\F63DOSKN\Faciilities-Streets
Essential Vendor Memo.docx



